Oakwood Updates 2023-24

September 22, 2023

Hello, Oakwood:

| hope your week was a good as our week at Oakwood was! The students are settling in to their
roles as readers, writers, mathematicians, scientists, historians, and leaders. They should be
exhausted with all the new and updated learning they are taking in. Thank you for the role you
play in supporting the events that happen here at Oakwood. Below are a few bits of information
for you to be aware of:

Falcon Spirit Day - Friday (Tomorrow, September 22)

Your child can show their Allendale pride on Friday in one of two ways: 1. Show support for our
AET'’s (Allendale Encouragement Team) “NEON Spirit Night” by wearing neon colors to school

on Friday or 2. Students are welcome to wear their favorite Falcon Spirit gear or red, white and
black clothing to show support for the Rocket Football/Cheer Night happening at the Allendale

HS Varsity Football game. We look forward to a very colorful group of students at Oakwood on
Friday! Go Falcons!

AET Chick-Fil-A Fundraiser

Prior to the AHS Varsity Football game on Friday night, consider having dinner at Chick-Fil-A in
Standale to support the AET’s first restaurant fundraiser. Between 5:00-7:00 PM, ten percent
(10%) of the money raised for both dine-in and drive-thru will be directly donated back to the
AET! What a delicious way to support our AET. See the attached flyer for more information.

Allendale Youth Basketball

Any 3rd - 6th grade boys or girls interested in participating in a youth basketball program, we
have news for you! Registration is happening soon: Monday, September 25 from 5-8:30 PM in
the Allendale Middle School cafeteria. Practices will begin in November, and games will be
Saturday mornings starting in January. All practices and games will be held at one of the
Allendale Public School Gyms! Feel free to visit the Allendale Youth Basketball Facebook page
for additional details: www.Facebook.com/Allendaleyouthbasketball.

Friday, September 29 - No School for Students

Next Friday, September 29, there will be no school for any APS students. Our Allendale staff will
be participating in professional learning throughout the day. We look forward to having our
students back with us on Monday.

Proud to be Your Child’s Principal,
Gwen


http://www.facebook.com/Allendaleyouthbasketball
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Spirit Night Fundraiser

Friday, Sept 22, 2023 |5-7 pm
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Join us for food and fun.
Come support Allendale Encouragement!
10% of the evening’s sales (dining room +
drive-thru) will be donated to this awesome

organization that provides support to
Allendale Public Schools.
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